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Dear Mr. Stallard:

UTAH ATIORNEY GENERAL
MEOICAID FRAUD CONTROL UNIT

Thank you for your letter expressing further concerns regarding the Utah Medicaid Program's
coverage of outpatient drugs. I've been asked to respond to you directly since this program area
is the responsibility of my group.

I wish to confIrm that our previous response to you is correct. As we noted in that response, the
State may limit coverage for drugs to medically accepted indications. To verify what Utah has
chosen to do for coverage of a particular drug, we again suggest you contact State personnel and
review the State's approved State plan and policies on the specific coverage of drugs, including
Zyprexa.

I hope this information adequately addresses your concerns.

Sincerely,




